From: Astrid Sharkey | NG

Sent: 15 November 2019 10:28
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Re: Hazel Tree

Dear Tom

Application to fell hazel tree

Many thanks for your email.

We are applying to fell a self seeded hazel tree situated at in Grove Terrace Mews on the strip
of land adjacent to, and owned by ourselves at 21, Grove Terrace. This tree has already been
the subject of a works to tree application to try to preserve it by reducing the crown and
removing a stem that was embedded in the long boundary wall between Grove Terrace and
Grove Terrace Mews, causing extensive partial collapse. Since the footings for this wall have
been exposed, we can see that the hazel trees roots are extremely invasive and we cannot
continue to reconstruct the wall without felling the tree.

Looking forward to hearing from you.

Astrid Sharkey

Astrid Sharkey



